
 
 

 

DATE:  May 26th, 2023 
 
TO:  Area Media 
 
FROM:  City of South Sioux City, Mayor Rod Koch 
 
RE:  Railroad Crossing Closure  
 
 
The Railroad will be closing down the main line crossing at West 29th Street for 
some repairs.  The work will begin on Wednesday - May 31st, 2023 at 7:00 a.m. and 
should be closed for the remainder of the day. 
 


